
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appendix 12 

 

Responses received from Te Uri o Hau and Te Roroa 

 

 

 

 





                                                                                                                       Te Roroa Development Group 

                                                                                                                                                  I Waipoua River Rd, Waipoua Forest 

                                                                                                                                                  P.O. Box 6, Waimamaku 0446 

                                                                                                                                                  South Hokianga, Northland 

                                                                                                                                                  Phone: 09 439 6443 Email: opm@teroroa.iwi.nz 

 

TE ROROA SUBMISSION RESPONSE FORM 

Thank you for requesting a submission from Te Roroa Development Group for specific proposals. 

This Submission Response Form (SRF) may be submitted to Te Roroa Whatu Ora & Manawhenua 

Boards for further comment. 

 

1. Agency Details 

Agency  Kaipara District Council 

 

   

Agency  

Address 

 Hokianga Rd, Dargaville 

   

Date of Submission 

Request 

 25 August, 2016 

   

Name of Agency 

Contact  

 Venessa Anich 

 

 

2. Detail of Proposal 

Description 

of Proposal 

 Fire Rule Plan Change 

The proposed Plan Change is to remove that water storage requirement. Instead 

to replace it with an Advice Note recommending people install sprinklers, and 

also, for communities that do have a fire service but no reticulated water, 

Council will put in communal water tanks for the fire service to use. These 

communities are Mangawhai, Kaiwaka and Te Kopuru.  

 

 

 

3. Our Response 

Our Recommendation 
 

That a uniform charge to rates is set across the district to finance the cost of new 
communal tanks and continued maintenance. 
 

 

                         

Why we have made 

this recommendation 

The precedence has been set previously with uniform charges being set for the 
flood wall in Dargaville Township and waste water plant in Mangawhai. Whilst 
there is no cultural impact to Te Roroa with this rule change, there are iwi 
members residing in these communities that may feel the effect of increased 



charges. Te Roroa would like this recommendation considered by council and 
hope that a fair process is developed. 
 

 

Signature Snow Tane         Date 25.08.16 

  

 

  

Position in organisation IOPM         SRF # 2016 

 

 

 

 

 




